
Year 1 ‘Can you grow your own vegetables?’ Spring 2 

 

History 
 

As Historians, we will be 
continuing to learn all 
about The Great Fire Of 
London.  
 
This term children will al-
so build Tudor houses 
made from cardboard and 
straw. We will then set 
them on fire to recreate 
The Great Fire Of Lon-
don.  
 
Children will hopefully see 
and understand how quick-
ly the fire spread on the 
day. 
 

  Science  
 
As scientist, we will be looking at plants this half term.  
We will be thinking about what a plant needs to grow, labelling  
the different parts of a plant and planting a seed. 
 

Music 
 

We love to be musical! As musicians, we will be working on improving our vocal voice and 
be using musical instruments. We will be also be working in groups to practice and per-
forming songs in front of our peers. Our song this term is called ‘Round and Round’. 

DT 
 

This term we will be making dishes with vegetables. 
Children will understand where food comes from, as 
well as learn about the basic principles of a healthy 
balanced diet. 
 

PSHE  
 
Our focus this term is building resil-
ience and self belief. We will be 
having lots of whole class discus-
sions, role playing and completing 
activities.                         
 

 

                        

 

English 
 

 
 
 
 
 
We will be looking at ‘The 
Paper Bag Princess’ this 
half term.  
 
We will be focusing on 
writing sentences neatly 
with capital letters, finger 
spaces and full stops. 
We will also be using ad-
jectives for describing 
the setting and charac-
ters.  
 
Finally, we will be looking 
at the suffixes, -ing, -ed, 
-er and –est.  

Welcome! 
 

We hope you had a lovely 
half term and are excited 
for all the new learning this 
term. 

Homework 
 
Homework is set weekly on 
Seesaw. Children should read 
and use Sumdog everyday for 
15 minutes.  

Maths 
 

In Maths, we are focusing on Measurement which will cover aspects, such as 
length, height, weight and volume. Children in Year 1 will be  building their 
skills and learning through the concrete, pictorial and abstract concept. 
 
We will also be consolidating previous learning. Children will also be focusing on 
counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. 
 
 
 

 


